
 
 February 10, 2014 
 
Docket No. 03037326 License No. 52-31182-01 
 
Luis A. Rosado Carrillo, M.D. 
Director 
Clínica Cardiovascular de Guaynabo 
P.O. Box 965 
Guaynabo, PR  00970-0965 
 
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 03037326/2013001, CLÍNICA 

CARDIOVASCULAR DE GUAYNABO 
 
Dear Dr. Rosado Carrillo: 
 
This letter refers to your January 14, 2014, correspondence, in response to our December 17, 
2013, letter.  Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in 
your letter.  These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program. 
 
The NRC’s Safety Culture Policy Statement became effective in June 2011.  While a policy 
statement and not a regulation, it sets forth the agency’s expectations for individuals and 
organizations to establish and maintain a positive safety culture.  You can access the policy 
statement and supporting material that may benefit your organization on NRC’s safety culture 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/regulatory/enforcement/safety-culture.html.  We 
strongly encourage you to review this material and adapt it to your particular needs in order to 
develop and maintain a positive safety culture as you engage in NRC-regulated activities. 
 
Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by James P. Dwyer 
 
James P. Dwyer, Chief 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Roberto P. Bordewyk, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer 
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico 
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